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Dear Mandy

1 would like to formally record the Republic of Nauru's objection to the
information you provided me last Friday, specifically that DIBP will be
pursuing a sole tender arrangement with Canstruct to take over the garrisor
service provision at the RPC.

I also wish to record that we were not consulted on this plan, and that any
oversight to the decision was removed with the sudden and surprising
decision to disband the Procurement Steering Committee, which was done
with no notice when garrison services still needed to be procured.

The Government has concerns about being able to work with Canstructina
constructive way in future, particularly as DlBPhasuinplyhpuodtm

arrangement on to us. Thqrcandldaumosnotsmpmuyw !
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